
Town Manager’s Update 
March 23, 2017

 
 
Announcements 
  

• The Merrimack Parks & Recreation Department and Merrimack Friends & Families invite 
Merrimack Families out to Wasserman Park on Saturday, April 8th for the 25th Annual Easter 
Egg Hunt. The event runs from 10:00 – 11:30 am and groups are divided up into separate time 
blocks so all children have the ability to find lots of Easter eggs. The Easter Bunny will also be 
on site so bring your camera and take pictures of your child with the Easter Bunny. This year we 
will be handing out 5250 Easter eggs. Visit the Parks & Recreation Department website for 
complete details. 
 

• The Merrimack Police would like to welcome their new Animal Control Officer Haylie Gulino 
(pronounced Gull-e-no).  Haylie is responsible for handling all animal related calls in Town and 
is looking forward to working with the residents.  If you have any questions regarding animal 
control, please contact her at 424-3774.  Welcome Haylie. 
 

• This is your last chance to order compost bins and rain barrels at discounted prices.  Orders need 
to be placed by tomorrow, March 24 to guarantee your order.  Details can be found on the Public 
Works Facebook page or the Town website, or by calling Public Works at 424-5137. 
 

 
Town Manager’s Report 
 
 

• The LED streetlight project is more than 90% complete.  The project will be completed within 
the next few weeks and includes installing the remaining fixtures and performing a final audit on 
the Town’s streetlights to address any outstanding issues. 
 

• The Parks & Recreation Department has released its new Spring & Summer Activities Guide. 
The new brochure features more than 120 different programs and events that will be held 
between April – August. Printed copies are available at Town Hall, the Library, the O’Leary 
Center and at Wasserman Park. Brochures can also be viewed online by going to 
www.merrimackparksandrec.org.   
 

 
 

http://www.merrimackparksandrec.org/

